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  Descendants of Henry Kingman Bradford
Kingman,2023-07-18 This fascinating genealogical
record offers a detailed look at the descendants
of Henry Kingman and the early generations of the
Kingman family. Through meticulous research and
analysis, Bradford Kingman creates an invaluable
resource for anyone interested in tracing their
lineage back to this influential family. This work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part
of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
  Ligozzi Lucia Conigliello,2008-10-01 An
exhibition of drawings by the Italian late-
Renaissance and Mannerist artist.
  Environment, Health, and Safety Lari A.
Bishop,1997
  Baudelaire and Freud Leo Bersani,2023-04-28 This
title is part of UC Press's Voices Revived
program, which commemorates University of
California Press’s mission to seek out and
cultivate the brightest minds and give them voice,
reach, and impact. Drawing on a backlist dating to
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1893, Voices Revived makes high-quality, peer-
reviewed scholarship accessible once again using
print-on-demand technology. This title was
originally published in 1977.
  Wing and Trap Shooting Charles Askins,2018-10-30
This work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work is
in the public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations. Within the
United States, you may freely copy and distribute
this work, as no entity (individual or corporate)
has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure
a quality reading experience, this work has been
proofread and republished using a format that
seamlessly blends the original graphical elements
with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part
of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
  South Sea Tales Robert Louis
Stevenson,2008-05-08 Roslyn Jolly is Lecturer in
English at the University of New South Wales,
Australia. She is the author of Henry James:
History, Narrative, Fiction (OUP, 1993).
  The Transforming Draught Thomas L. Reed,
Jr.,2006-08-04 Robert Louis Stevenson's Strange
Case of Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde is viewed as the
classic allegory of man's duality--the good and
evil embodied in every person. But could Jekyll's
transforming draught have been alcohol? In the
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Victorian era, alcohol was the topic of national
debate for decades and people endlessly
deliberated its proper place in society. Shadowed
all his life by the cloud of alcoholism, Stevenson
well knew the good and evil of strong drink. This
book investigates Stevenson's Strange Case of Dr.
Jekyll and Mr. Hyde as an allegory of alcoholism--
an interpretation that cultural change and the
story's renown have perhaps obscured. The author
examines patterns of language, plot,
characterization and imagery to reveal how mind-
altering drink figures as the story's subtext.
Early chapters establish the story's literal
references to strong drink and its metaphors
regarding alcohol. The focus then shifts to
drinking in Stevenson's life, the sociology of
drink in Victorian Britain, and the portrayal of
alcohol in literature, including Stevenson's other
works. Possible real-life models for the Jekyll-
Hyde character are explored. Subsequent chapters
examine the history of Britain's temperance
movement, scenes that arose from Stevenson's
dreams, how the temperance movement and industrial
development may have influenced the story, and the
story's interpretation in Stevenson's time. An
appendix further investigates the elements of
Stevenson's language.
  Apprehending the Criminal Marie-Christine
Leps,1992 In this wide-ranging analysis, Marie-
Christine Leps traces the production and
circulation of knowledge about the criminal in
nineteenth-century discourse, and shows how the
delineation of deviance served to construct
cultural norms. She demonstrates how the
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apprehension of crime and criminals was an
important factor in the establishment of such key
institutions as national systems of education, a
cheap daily press, and various welfare measures
designed to fight the spread of criminality. Leps
focuses on three discursive practices: the
emergence of criminology, the development of a
mass-produced press, and the proliferation of
crime fiction, in both England and France.
Beginning where Foucault's work Discipline and
Punish ends, Leps analyzes intertextual modes of
knowledge production and shows how the elaboration
of hegemonic truths about the criminal is related
to the exercise of power. The scope of her
investigation includes scientific treatises such
as Criminal Man by Cesare Lombroso and The English
Convict by Charles Goring, reports on the Jack the
Ripper murders in The Times and Le Petit Parisien,
the Sherlock Holmes stories, Stevenson's Strange
Case of Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde, and novels by
Zola and Bourget.
  Robert Louis Stevenson and the Romantic
Tradition Edwin M. Eigner,2015-12-08 Stevenson's
fiction is evaluated in the light of the
significant Romantic traditions that have
influenced the novel and the romance. Stevenson is
also considered as a serious writer and compared
with Joseph Conrad, Mark Twain, and other major
writers of the period. Originally published in
1966. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest
print-on-demand technology to again make available
previously out-of-print books from the
distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts
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of these important books while presenting them in
durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal
of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly
increase access to the rich scholarly heritage
found in the thousands of books published by
Princeton University Press since its founding in
1905.
  Robert Louis Stevenson and the Appearance of
Modernism A. Sandison,1996-05-21 Despite
attracting the admiration of Modernists like
Nabokov and Borges, Stevenson remains for many an
apologist for the lost world of the romance. This
is not only to misread and simplify his fiction,
it is greatly to undervalue his lively, forward-
looking literary essays. Strenously resisting the
authority of the literary 'fathers' (though
haunted by the complexities of paternity),
Stevenson reveals strong affinities with emergent
Modernism. It is from this perspective that Alan
Sandison's latest book (the first to appear for
nearly thirty years) conducts a lively and
readable re-examination of this often underrated
writer.
  Robert Louis Stevenson Richard Ambrosini,Richard
Dury,2006-04-04 Robert Louis Stevenson: Writer of
Boundaries reinstates Stevenson at the center of
critical debate and demonstrates the
sophistication of his writings and the present
relevance of his kaleidoscopic achievements. While
most young readers know Robert Louis Stevenson
(1850–1894) as the author of Treasure Island, few
people outside of academia are aware of the
breadth of his literary output. The contributors
to Robert Louis Stevenson: Writer of Boundaries
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look, with varied critical approaches, at the
whole range of his literary production and unite
to confer scholarly legitimacy on this enormously
influential writer who has been neglected by
critics. As the editors point out in their
Introduction, Stevenson reinvented the “personal
essay” and the “walking tour essay,” in texts of
ironic stylistic brilliance that broke completely
with Victorian moralism. His first full-length
work of fiction, Treasure Island, provocatively
combined a popular genre (subverting its
imperialist ideology) with a self-conscious
literary approach. Stevenson, one of Scotland’s
most prolific writers, was very effectively
excluded from the canon by his twentieth-century
successors and rejected by Anglo-American
Modernist writers and critics for his play with
popular genres and for his non-serious
metaliterary brilliance. While Stevenson’s
critical recognition has been slowly increasing,
there have been far fewer published single-volume
studies of his works than those of his
contemporaries, Henry James and Joseph Conrad.
  Doctor Jekyll, Orthodontist Dan
Greenburg,1997-09 The Zack Files #5.
  Doubles Co-Editor of the London Review of Books
and Lord Northcliffe Professor of Modern English
Literature Karl Miller,Karl Miller,2009 This is a
book about the imagining of two or more selves in
one. It examines the belief in what was known to
the nineteenth century as the duality of man, and
deals with the double and with the variety of
guises in which the double has appeared - the
doppelganger, the alter ego or second self, and
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the modern multiple self. Doubles vigorously and
wittily tracks down the later stages of a
preoccupation which has haunted the solitary self
from antiquity to the novels of Martin Amis, and
which can be recognised in many features of the
mental life and literary culture of the present
time. The book's subjects include Poe, Dickens,
Dostoevsky, Stevenson, Conrad, Henry James, Edith
Wharton, Robert Frost, Robert Lowell, Sylvia
Plath, Norman Mailer and Saul Bellow. 'Karl Miller
has brought off a notable double: he has written
an academic book which deserves popular success.'
Alan Massie
  Robert Louis Stevenson Frank McLynn,2020-07-20
'In short, McLynn's is a much more conventional
literary biography, and those devoted to that
genre will find it exemplary.' Booklist Review
Robert Louis Stevenson is most famously remembered
as the author of 'Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde.' But
the life of the writer was as extraordinary as
some of his creations. Having grown up in
Scotland, Stevenson was shaped by the experiences
of his childhood: Calvinism, strained family
relations and persistent ill health. These themes
would carry on throughout his short life, and be
reflected in his novels. In efforts to escape his
deteriorating health, combined with a genuine love
of adventure, Stevenson took up residence all over
the globe, most notably in Samoa where he spent
his final years. Much of Stevenson's literary
ideas were sparked from his travels, seeing him
embark on adventurous missions in order to produce
work. The acclaimed biographer Frank McLynn offers
a thoroughly detailed insight into the life and
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times of Stevenson, drawing attention to his
genius and the era he wrote in. The curtain is
drawn back, so we are able to glimpse the private
life of Stevenson, as husband and father. The book
also addresses the writer's public life and the
impact of his novel's on a Victorian mindset,
which his works helped to challenge and shape.
This comprehensive biography of Robert Louis
Stevenson will appeal to fans of both history and
literature alike. Frank McLynn is a British
author, biographer, historian and journalist. He
is noted for critically acclaimed biographies of
Napoleon Bonaparte, Robert Louis Stevenson, Carl
Jung, Richard Francis Burton and Henry Morton
Stanley. He is also the author of Fitzroy Maclean
and Bipolar, a novel about Roald Amundsen,
published by Sharpe Books. Praise for Frank
McLynn: 'Excellent ... entertaining.' The
Spectator 'The definitive biography.' TLS 'Does
much to explain the contradictory accounts left to
us of the man.' London Review of Books 'Frank
McLynn's achievement ... is to give Charles Edward
a solidarity and three-dimensional reality that he
usually lacks ... His account of the risings
themselves is exemplary and he offers the best
case yet for the nearness to success of the '45.
What is usually seen as the last shiver of an
anachronistic and romantic throwback emerges as a
genuine alternative to Whiggery and the Act of
Settlement.' Brian Morton, TES 'A broad canvas,
dealing not only with sober historical truth but
with the magic spell that either seduced or
repelled Fielding, Sterne, Smollett, Burns, Scott,
Borrow, Buchan, Stevenson and a hundred Irish
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poets...' Diarmaid O'Muirithe, Irish Independent
'McLynn is to be congratulated on a great success,
a work ... of mature reflection, acute judgement
and great humanity.' Jeremy Black, History 'A
readable and fresh study ... thoroughly
researched.' Esmond Wright, Contemporary Review
'Packed with fascinating detail.' Denis Hills,
choosing his book of the year in the Spectator
'Fitzroy Maclean has found his Boswell in Frank
McLynn.' Trevor Royle, Scotland on Sunday 'Most
entertaining.' Richard West 'Important, timely and
balanced.' Soldier
  An Illustrated Literary Guide to Shropshire
Gordon Dickins,1987
  Three Masters: Balzac, Dickens, Dostoevsky
Stefan Zweig,2019-08-16 In these early 20th
century literary essays, Stefan Zweig offers a
Central European view of the writers he believed
to be the “three greatest novelists” of the 19th
century: Balzac, Dickens, and Dostoevsky. In
Zweig’s view, Balzac set out to emulate his
childhood hero Napoleon. Writing 20 hours a day,
Balzac’s literary ambition was “tantamount to
monomania in its persistence, its intensity, and
its concentration.” His characters, each similarly
driven by one desperate urge, were more vital to
Balzac than people in his daily life. In Zweig’s
reading, Dickens embodied Victorian England and
its “bourgeois smugness”. His characters aspire to
“A few hundred pounds a year, an amiable wife, a
dozen children, a well-appointed table and
succulent meats to entertain their friends with, a
cottage not too far from London, the windows
giving a view over the green countryside, a pretty
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little garden, and a modicum of happiness.” The
ideal of middle-class respectability suffuses
Dickens’ fiction. Dostoevsky drew on the struggles
of his own life to illuminate the contradictions
of the human soul. In Zweig’s view, his heroes had
no desire to be citizens or ordinary human beings.
While Balzac’s heroes “would gladly have
subjugated the world, Dostoevsky’s heroes wished
to transcend it.”
  Strange Case of Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde Robert
Louis Stevenson,1903 In Robert Louis Stevenson's
influential novel of mad science and criminal
inquiry, attorney Gabriel John Utterson comes to
the aid of Dr. Henry Jekyll, an old friend, only
to find himself dragged from a world of genial
hospitality into London's foreboding night, which
is shrouded in shadows and fog—and stalked by the
deranged Edward Hyde. Utterson's quest for truth
is not only a detective story laden with twists,
but an intense meditation on man's inherently
dualistic nature, written in a style that often
combines disturbing violence with restrained
language typical of the Victorian era.
  The History of Moses (Classic Reprint) Robert
Louis Stevenson,2018-01-31 Excerpt from The
History of Moses There was a woman that had a
child when all the babies were to be drowned and
she was a good woman and she asked God how she
could save her baby and God told her to make a
basket of rushes and put it in the water hiding it
in the rushes. Then Pharaoh's daughter was going
to bathe in a certain place and as she went past
she saw the cradle and asked her servants to go
and bring it out and they did it. When they
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brought it out they lifted the thing up that was
on the top and. They saw a baby crying. Then they
saw the child's sister that was standing far away
and Pharaoh's daughter cried to her to come and
when she came she told her to call a nurse for the
baby and then she ran and brought the mother of it
and she told the mother to take charge of it and
to come to the palace and so she came. Then Moses
when he was grown up was sent away to show some
wonders to the Israelites and God told him the
things he was to do. He first told him to lay down
his rod and when he laid it down it became a
serpent. Then he told him to go and do it when he
was with the Israelites and he said he would do
it. Then God told him to put his hand into his
breast and he did so and his hand became a leper,
then he pulled it out and he put it in again and
when he pulled it out it was just the way it was
before. Then God told him to do that and he went
away home to the house that he lived in and God
told him that he would have to go to the
Israelites. Then he went away to the Israelites.
One day Moses saw a Egyptian whipping a Israelite
and he came and killed the Egyptian. It was not
wrong of Moses to kill the Egyptian because he was
doing harm to the Israelite for he was an
Israelite too. After that God told Aaron and Moses
to go up and try to make Pharaoh let the
Israelites go away and then Aaron and Moses went
up to speak to him and asked him if he would allow
them to go and Pharaoh said no that he wouldn't.
Then Aaron laid down the rod and behold it became
a serpent. He took it by the tail and pulled it up
and it turned into a rod. He put his hand into his
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breast and it became a leper and he put it in
again and it was just as it was before. Then the
Egyptians took all their rods and laid them down
and they became ser pents. Pharaoh said he would
let them go but he hard ened his heart and would
not. When Pharaoh was going to bathe at a certain
place Aaron stretched his rod over the water and
it became blood. Then Pharaoh went home in despair
and he said he would let them go but he hardened
his heart again. Then Aaron stretched out his rod
and frogs came forth and crept over all the beds
and eat up all the food and everything and he said
he would let them go but he hardened his heart
again. About the Publisher Forgotten Books
publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and
classic books. Find more at www.forgottenbooks.com
This book is a reproduction of an important
historical work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-
the-art technology to digitally reconstruct the
work, preserving the original format whilst
repairing imperfections present in the aged copy.
In rare cases, an imperfection in the original,
such as a blemish or missing page, may be
replicated in our edition. We do, however, repair
the vast majority of imperfections successfully;
any imperfections that remain are intentionally
left to preserve the state of such historical
works.
  Victorian Fiction Robert Ashley,James D.
Barry,Bradford A. Booth,Wayne Burns,Mildred G.
Christian,C. L. Cline,Jacob Korg,Curtis Dahl,Ada
Nisbet,Jr. George S. Fayen,Donald Smalley,W. J.
Harvey,2013-10-01
  PLAYS AND POEMS OF W. S. GILBERT W. S.
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GILBERT,2022
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